PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
CITY OF SAVANNA

TUESDAY, JANUARY 23, 2018 AT 7:15 P.M.

The City of Savanna will hold a public hearing to review project performance and obtain citizens
views regarding the construction of the City’s Wastewater Treatment Plant Project. This project
was funded in part with grant funds from the lllinois Department of Commerce and Economic
Opportunity. The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 23rd at 7:15 p.m. at the
Savanna City Hall located at 333 Chicago Avenue, Savanna, lllinois 61074.

Residents of the City of Savanna are encouraged to attend. Persons with disabilities or non-
English speaking persons who wish to attend the public hearing and need assistance should
contact the City Comptroller, Sheryl Sipe, at 815-273-2251 no later than January 19, 2018. Every
effort will be made to make reasonable accommodations for these persons.

Christopher Lain
Mayor, City of Savanna



